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Debris removal from Route 207 overpass 
 

(Kahnawake – 10, Onerahtókha/April 2015) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
would like to inform road users that the Public Works Unit will be performing concrete 
inspection and cleaning work on the Route 207 overpass weekdays from 8:30am until 
3pm, for approximately two weeks. 
 
Public Works crews will remove loose overhead concrete debris and will reduce traffic to 
one lane in each direction as a result. 
 
The closures will begin on the village-bound direction of Route 207. 
 
Flagmen and detours will be clearly marked in the work area. 
 
We apologize in advance for the inconvenience. 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention until 3:30pm on Friday, April 24th. 
For further information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500, ext. 2267 
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